

SPARROW



Dear European Friends,

This is a brief outline of the second "SPARROW - MEETING" in May 2017 located in Iceland. This letter should inform you about the status of our project.

- 1. What work has been carried out so far?
- We launched the eTwinning platform twin space for secure communication among all SPARROW-participants.
- We came up with two games for each category (reading, speaking and writing).
- We are all keeping the Sparrow corner up to date in our respective countries.
- We have started the evaluation of some parts of our project.
- Each country created a logo for the project. We held a logo competition. The Spanish Logo won. It will be uploaded on the homepage.
- 2. What is important now?
- The next meeting will take place in Spain in November 2018.
- We will travel with 14 students from Italy to Spain
- Each school will play and evaluate two of the documented and presented games
- The chosen games will be available on the website.
- We are thinking about what else to put on our website.

Looking forward to seeing you soon in wonderful Spain! We wish you a good time until we meet again.

Nicole Röder and the German SPARROW-Team.

read by:

Coordinator Iceland: Iris Gudlaugsdottir Coordinator Italy: Elena Di Bella Coordinator Spain: Susana Rubio